Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Price, Henryetta <hprice@blm.gov>

Sent: Monday, October 23, 2017 10:40 AM

To: Kathy Purvis

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Rebecca Haskell; Cliff Brunson; Ken Swinney; Jennifer Gilkey
Subject: Re: Closure Report, Spruce Goose Fed Com #2H

Closure report approved by BLM.

Thank you!

Henryetta Price
Environmental Protection Specialist

Bureau Of Land Management

Hprice@blm.gov
Phone 575-234-5951
Cell 575-706-2780

Fax 575-234-5927

On Mon, Oct 23, 2017 at 10:29 AM, Kathy Purvis <kathy@bbcinternational.com> wrote:

Attached is the closure report for a leak that occurred at the Spruce Goose Fed Com #2H on 01/17/2017 in Eddy
County, NM. Receipt notification and closure approval via email are greatly appreciated. The RP number for this event
is 2RP-4082.

Kathy Purvis

BBC International, Inc.
1324 W. Marland Blvd.
Hobbs, NM 88240
Business: (575) 397-6388
Cell: (575) 441-8619

kathy@bbcinternational.com




